[image: image1.jpg]FOUNDED IN 1817

INCORPORATED IN 1833 \
‘a\





NOTICE FOR RFP
Separate sealed Request for Proposals (RFP) will be received by the Mayor of the City of Elyria, Ohio in the Office of the Safety Service Director, Elyria City Hall, 131 Court St., Ste, 301, Elyria, Ohio 44035 until 2:30 p.m., Local Time on Monday May 1, 
Printer/Copier services, equipment and copies for The City of Elyria, Ohio Said specifications are available in the Office of the Safety Service Director (440) 326-1417. Attention:  Kevin Brubaker, 131 Court St., Ste. 301, Elyria, Ohio 44035 or on the city’s website at www.cityofelyria.org 
The City reserves the right to waive any technicalities, informalities or irregularities or to reject any or all RFP’s received, and to accept any bid with any combination of alternatives which is deemed most favorable to the City of Elyria, Ohio at the time and under the conditions stipulated in the project documents.  

